
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
The Centenary Tennis Clubs Association is delighted to announce you that our member 
Roehampton club will be welcoming members of CTC member Clubs visiting 
London during the Wimbledon Championships and is organizing a dinner for those 
that are interested on July 3, 2016.  
Information and reservations for dinner at the Club's offices. 
 
 
Roehampton has also done arrangements to have a game of tennis in grass on the 
following dates:  Monday June 27 to Friday July 1 and from Monday July 4 to Friday 
July 8, 2016.   Courts can be booked for 30 minutes, 60 minutes or 90 minutes.  Anyone 
interested should first identify himself as member of the specific CTC Club and e-mail 
Mr. Paul Lindsay at:  paul.lindsay@roehamptonclub.co.uk.   
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Dress code for Roehamtpon is white 90% white tennis tops or shirts and colored or white skirts or shorts. 
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